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CM TRIP TO LONDON 

 

The Chief Minister Peter Caruana leaves Gibraltar today for London where tomorrow he 
will address the 1922 Committee in the House of Commons.  The 1922 Committee is the 
umbrella body of back bench Conservative MPs.   
 
The Chief Minister is expected to address the 1922 Committee on current issues affecting 
Gibraltar.   
 
The Chief Minister will also hold a meeting with UK Treasury officials in relation to UK 
proposals to licence, regulate and tax overseas online gaming companies in the UK.   
 
 

 


